
Respected senate 
hi my name is  
ROHIT KUMAR 
 
I M WRITTING THIS LETTER IN REGARDS THE NEW VISA CAPPING 
BILL 
I THINK IF THIS HAPPEN IT WILL RUINED THOUSANDS OF LIVES OF 
INTERNATIONAL STUDENTS 
WHO HAS BEEN WAITIN FOR THEIR BETTER FUTURE IN AUSTRALIA 
AND THIS THING WILL GENRATE HUGE AMOUNT OF ILLEGAL 
MIGRANTS AS MANY OF THEM 
HAS SPENT  4 TO 5 YRS OF THEIR LIVES  
AND THEY HAVE DONE HARDSHIP TO FINISH THEIR STUDIES AND 
NOW WHEN THE TIME HAS CAME TO GET THEIR RESIDENCY THIS 
BILL WILL WASH AWAY THEIR HOPES AND ALL OF US WORKING 
AND PAYING TAX TO AUSTRALIAN GOVERNMENT TO HELP THE 
AUSTRALIAN ECONOMY TO GROW MORE SO PLS CONSIDER THE 
LIVES OF THOUSANDS OF STUDENTS THOSE R WAITING FOR THE 
BETTER LIFE , AND MUCH MORE 
THNX  
REGARDS 
ROHIT 
  
 


